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Friday 8th September 2017

Dear Parent or Carer                                                                                                                                            
It has been lovely first week back at school and the children have settled quickly into their new class and routines. A full week’s learning will commence from next week so I wanted to update and inform you about a few items. 
Newsletter
The first school newsletter of the year will be going out next Friday. 
PE lessons
These will take place every Friday from 10.30am – 11.30am in Langtons hall. Please ensure you send your child in with their full school PE kit every Friday morning. 
Homework
The children should all have a reading book that we have given them today. Please ensure that you read this with them over the next few days. We will be sending new books home every Tuesday and Friday so do let us know if your child comes home without one. Parents will be required to replace any lost or damaged books. 
Further information about homework will be sent out next week. 
School uniform
All children should be in school uniform every day so please ensure this happens. We will be getting in touch with parents whose children do not come to school in full uniform, and if necessary arranging meetings. School uniform is a school requirement and is non-negotiable. Please remember that children are not allowed to bring jewellery, toys or sweets to school. 
Water
All children are provided with water throughout the day so you do not need to send your child in with a water bottle. 

Please get in touch if you have any questions. 
Yours sincerely,

Raheel Akhtar
Headteacher
School contact number: 01708 932 710
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